RECOMMENDATION

PROPOSAL No.FP/MZ/SCH/148602/2021

The DFO has reported violation of the Forest (Conservation)
Act, 1980 for the proposed campus of National Institute of
Technology at Lengpui, Mizoram. However, considering that the
project proposal is of national importance, it is hereby recommended
for approval subject to compliance of relevant conditions of the Forest
(Conservation) Act, 1980, realization of the required amount for the
Compensatory (CA)/NPV/Penal CA from the User Agency. et .
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(JITENDRA KUMAR)
Principal Secretary to the Government of Mizoram,
Environment, Forests & Climate Change Department.
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